
Dear Families, 

 
Just to let families know that tomorrow, February 26, 

2021, there is no school for students , because our 

staff are attending an in-service day!  Our staff has several 

days in the school year where we do training and update 

our practice so we can do our best to meet studentsõ 

needs. 

 

Our students also have been working hard in all of their 

subject areas for the last two months, and we are looking 

forward to Spring Break in two weeks.   

 

Our second term Report Cards go home on Friday, March 

12th, the last day of school before Spring Break begins.  We 

will return to school on Monday, March 29th, and we are 

looking forward to  

exciting learning in our last term of the school year. 

 
Kindest regards, 

Jen Turner 

Principal of Alert Bay School 
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School District 85 

recognizes Pink Shirt 

Day. It has been  

recognized annually 

worldwide as a day to 

stand against bullying. 

Anti-Bullying Day is a 

day when people 

wear pink to  

symbolize a stand 

against bullying.  

Be the òIó in Kind!  

Mrs. Braganõs class celebrated 

100 days of school on February 

19th with 100 themed activities.  

They made hats with 100 dots, 

necklaces with 100 beads,  

gumball machine pictures with 

100 dabs, 100 shaped glasses and 
Lego structures with 100 pieces 

of Lego. 

Pink Shirt Day, February 24 

100 Days of School 

Healthy Living Challenge  
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The healthy living  

challenge continues with 

students working  

toward their personal best 

number of repetitions of a 

specific exercise.  Last 

weekõs exercise was lunges. 



Alert Bay School will be hosting a virtual Cultural 

Celebration on Friday, June 4th. Staff and  

students are disappointed that we are unable to 

gather in the big house due to the pandemic. 

However, we are encouraged, excited and  

except the challenge of hosting an online event. 

Students are busy learning and preparing  
speeches, songs and dances for this event.  

Additional details will be announced when they 

become available.  

Virtual Cultural Celebration  

Blossom Art 

Evah and Julianõs Literacy 2000 Party 

Evah and Julianõs class helped 

them celebrate their comple-

tion of the Literacy 2000  

program.  The class enjoyed  

macaroni and cheese,  

cucumbers and celery as well as 

some Valentineõs Day treats.  
They had a good time dancing.  

Ms. Nelson taught them how to 

do the Virginia Reel. 
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Mrs. Braganõs 

students  

putting the 

pink  

popcorn  

blossoms on 

their trees. 


